Worplesdon Primary School -
Weekly Update

Friday 5th May
Dear Parents/Carers,

Hasn’t the week flown by! We've had lots of fun in school celebrating the coronation and we hope that
continues this weekend for you!

Bank Holiday
We’re sure you won’t have missed this, but just a reminder that school will be closed this coming
Monday.

Coronation Celebrations

It was lovely to see the children all dressed up in red, white and blue on Thursday to celebrate the
King’s Coronation. The children enjoyed their coronation lunch in the school hall. To celebrate the
occasion, we created clay tiles with a coronation theme and we will be painting these next week.

Times Tables

We have seen such an improvement in the number of children logging on to TTR this week which has
been wonderful to see. Our tournament is still running between the Year 5 classes and currently
Jackdaws are in the lead - let's see if Robins or Owls can jump ahead over the next few days!

Fingers crossed for good weather this weekend,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale



